




















 

 
 
 
 
October 16, 2023 
 
 
To the Membership of  
Evergreen Credit Union 
Neenah, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Members: 
 
We performed a supervisory exam of Evergreen Credit Union (the “Credit Union”) as of  
June 30, 2023. The procedures performed and findings, including the independent accountants’ 
report on applying agreed-upon procedures, were issued subsequent to the completion of the 
supervisory exam and are on file at the Credit Union. 
 
A supervisory exam is one of the options available to federally insured credit unions under 
Section 715 of the NCUA Rules and Regulations. The supervisory exam was performed in 
accordance with the minimum procedures described in the Other Supervisory Committee Audit 
Minimum Procedures Guide. Any significant findings identified at your credit union were 
reported to its Board of Directors. 
 
Sincerely, 
HAWKINS ASH CPAs, LLP 

 
By Jeffrey Danen, Partner 
 








